Loeser, Kristen K

From: kaelinfarms <kaelinfarms@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 11:26 AM

To: Mattingly, Laura L

Cc: Steve Porter; Benson, Stuart; Brown, Jeffrey E
Subject: 17ZONE1005

Attachments: ' IMG_2233.JPG; IMG_2234.JPG

Dear Ms. Mattingly, please include this letter and pictures in the file for the Planning Commission.

April 27,2017

Re: 17ZONE1005

Dear Planning Commissioners, In the interest of Public Safety please ensure the community that a signalized
traffic light be installed at the intersection of Tucker Station Rd. and Bluegrass Parkway before this large
complex is built. There are wrecks at this broad intersection weekly, some very serious.

Thank You

David Kaelin

2421 Tucker Station Rd.
Louisville, Ky 40299
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